
Week of: 8.21-8.25

Happy Friday! I hope
everyone has had a great 
first full week back! We 
will have our 2nd Grade 
Parent Orientation this 
upcoming Thursday, 
August 24th at 6:00 p.m. 
Looking forward to
seeing you all! Let me 
know if you need
anything in the
meantime☺

Olivia Spurlock

• Bring a snack and water 
bottle each day.

• Bring your blue take home 
folder each day (look through 
your child’s folder each night 
to make sure there is nothing 
to sign and return to school 
and to empty the contents on 
the keep at home side)

Phonics: Review Long 
Vowels
Reading: Review and 
learn reading routines
Writing/Grammar: 
Personal Narratives
Math: Fluently Add and 
Subtract Within 20
Science/
Social Studies: 
Growth Mindset

205.447.6060 spurlocko@mtnbrook.k12.al.us

Your child’s 
nightly practice 
is to read for 

at least 20 
minutes. We will 
discuss more 
about this at 

Welcome Back 
Night!

Nightly PracticeWhat Are We Learning?

Upcoming Events

Reminders

A Note From the Teacher Contact Me

August 24th: Welcome Back Night @ 6 p.m.
September 4th: Labor Day (No school)

September 7th: Fall Pictures 


